ADVISORY BOARD

Rev. Joseph F. King, Chairman
Prof. Harold G. Ingham, Treasurer
Dean Paul B. Lawson
Prof. Bert A. Nash
Prof. R. H. Wheeler
Prof. Allen Crafton
Prof. J. J. Wheeler
Dean F. J. Moreau
Prof. Jens P. Jensen
Fred S. Montgomery
Theodore Paullin
Clifford P. Osborne
George Docking

University of Kansas

Young Men's Christian Association

Room 5, Memorial Union Building

Lawrence, Kansas

Executive Secretary
JOHN J. O. MOORE

STUDENT CABINET

Paul Moritz, President
Elijah Cole, Vice President
John Lintner, Secretary
Edward Wiles, Membership
George Thomas, Finance
David Angevine, Publicity
Earl Stuckenbruck,
Reinterpretation of Religion
Charles Yeomans, Creative Leisure
Brent Campbell, Freshman Council
Kermit Franks, Social Relations
LeRoy Fugitt, Conferences
Irving Kuraner, Social Action
Gerald Banker, Current Action

October 27, 1938.

Committee list --

Col. Karl F. Baldwin Dean F. J. Moreau E. R. Elbel Dean J. H. Nelson Guy W. Smith Harold G. Ingham W. E. Sandelius F. S. Montgomery Hilden Gibson Jas. C. Pettee D. Gagliardo Bert A. Nash J. D. Stranathan G. B. Price E. D. Hay Wm. T. Paullin H. B. Latimer R. H. Bramer Wm. J. Baumgartner C. M. Baker Geo. M. Beal F. C. Allen N. W. Storer W. H. Schoewe

Dear Colleague:

I have consented to act as chairman of the committee on solicitation of funds from the faculty in support of the Y.M.C.A. because I feel that the Y.M.C.A. is now in position to serve the student body better than has been the case for several years. In contrast to the usual student membership of about 250, there are now over 600 student members. Other phases of the organization reflect this increased interest.

Can I not count on you to aid in this financial campaign, along with the other men whose names are listed above?

Last year with interest in the Y.M.C.A. at a very low ebb the faculty contributed \$526.00. With the renewed spirit on the campus, we can surely exceed the \$550.00, which is our present goal.

The campaign dates are November 8, 9, 10 and will open with a complimentary dinner for all workers at the Union Building on Tuesday evening November 8 (6:00 o'clock).

Don't back out on us. Please send me your acceptance either through the Campus Mail or telephone KU 38.

Sincerely yours,

Ray Q. Brewster

Chairman.